
 
 

Appendix 4: Submission by the lead petitioner to the Business Support and Digital 
Overview and Scrutiny Committee: 
 

a) Can the committee reflect on the real possibility that we could end up with no 
Parking at Baron Close at all. 
 

b) The few remaining parking spaces available to us now are in serious threat of 
disappearing altogether. Please consider that this street is a vital element for 
our lives too. 
 

c) Why is there no consideration for our available street parking in a shared street; 
please consider this and bear in mind we have had parking in Baron Close for 
decades. 
 

d) The petition residents have no frontage parking available; could the committee 
reflect on whether the planning process could have been better implemented 
so that the impact was not so disproportionate. 
 

e) We do not know at this time how far all this planning will go in baron close , so 
we could end up with no street parking for our day to day lives , this situation 
should never have occurred  in the way it has , and would very much like to 
preserve the last remaining parking places we have , we as constituents and 
residents  can only hope that a fair democratic system  prevails on this matter. 


